
See mises.org/fellows.

Fellowships in Residence at the Mises Institute in Auburn, Alabama, are available to  

graduate or law students, and post-docs interested in scientific research in the Austrian 

school and libertarian political economy. The Mises Institute is now accepting applications  

for the 2021 season. 

These fellowships offer a unique opportunity for students to research and write in a particular 

area of specialization, under the direction of Mises Institute faculty. Conditions of fellowships 

vary, and can include accommodations in Auburn, study space, directed research, access to 

the libraries of the Mises Institute and Auburn University, admission to summer conferences, 

and a stipend. Fellowships run from mid May until early August. 

Deadline for submissions is February 5, 2021.

Applicants will be notified of the status of 

completed applications on February 19, 2021.

For information on sponsoring a named Fellowship, contact Kristy Holmes (donate@mises.com; 334.321.2101)
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